
 

  

 
Dear Parents          26 October 2012 
 
We have pleasure in inviting you to a curriculum evening about supporting your child’s 
reading comprehension on: 

Monday 12 November from 7-8.30pm. 
Jane Andrews is one of the Local Authority’s Primary Teaching and Learning Advisors. She 
has worked with all of our staff in developing guided reading across the school. 
 
We are delighted that she can lead this curriculum evening where she will be focusing upon 
how parents can work in partnership with their children in developing effective reading 
comprehension skills. This session will be particularly useful for those parents who have 
children in Years 1 - 4. However if your child is in Nursery or Reception you are still 
welcome to attend. By the end of the session parents will have a clear understanding of: 
 
 The use of talk to deepen comprehension. 
 The benefit of in depth discussions rather than extending the phonic ability. 
 To know how to support children to love reading and books. 
 An understanding of the progression through to the child’s next stage of education. 
  
Please complete and return the slip below by Friday 9th November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Katharine Weston 
Head Teadher. 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Reading comprehension evening 
 
Parents Name  ………………………………………………………………… 
 
No of adults attending curriculum evening on 12/11/10 …………………… 
 
 
Childs name………………………………….. 
 
Childs class …………………………………….. 
 
 
 
 


